
We hope everyone enjoyed the fireworks and thank you for standing the heat with us!! 

 

We were able to raise an additional $1,700 on Fireworks Night! So that means we have surpassed our 

goal for this year, and will have a starting balance for next year!  

 

I want to thank everyone who donated in our donation bins!  

Thank you to the Wick 338! 

Thank you to Ian Crestwell for providing entertainment! 

Thank you to the Fire Department & Police Department! 

Thank you for your donations: Megan Leavitt, Jennifer Kopelman, Todd Goodale, Elizabeth & Karl 

Stinehart, Elizabeth Fiore, Bob & Barbara Polverari, Jim & Terry Putnam, Gary & Frances Allen, Crestview 

Construction, Dan & Sue Ward, Charlie & Judith Pratt, Sarah Hedges, Western Mass Rendering, 

Southwick Firemans Association, Karen Reed, Cathy Anderson, Southwick Park & Rec, Daniel Richton, 

Southwick Selectboard, Tracy & David Meczywor, Judith & Robert Asselin, Luanne Savva, Kerry Marie 

Frechette, Stephen Okon, Mason Insurance Agency, Ruth Bushey, Southwick Police Association, & 

Westfield Bank. 

 


